Communication for Website
Assessment of Stakeholder Needs and Priorities regarding selected UN/CEFACT Standards
As explained during the 15th session of the UN/CEFACT Plenary, three gap analysis projects have been approved by the UN/CEFACT Forum Management Group under the Electronic Business Government Trade (eBGT) initiative. These are Core Components Library Outreach (CCLO); Priority Stakeholder Messages (PSM); and the Core Components Library Framework (CCLF).   

Three project teams have been formed to report quickly in these areas and specifically on: 
a) the current needs of stakeholders for open international standards for electronic international trade data messages and which standards stakeholders would like UN/CEFACT to deliver as priorities; 
b) an assessment of the knowledge that stakeholders have in the UN/CEFACT Core Component Library (CCL), which contains the data elements needed to complete messages, and the usability or otherwise of the CCL; 
c) the technical specifications that underpin message assembly and assure messages that can be interpreted by different systems.
Consultations are being held with stakeholders already involved in UN/CEFACT’s work, as well as a selection of stakeholders not currently involved in such work in order to determine stakeholder needs and priorities to ensure that its work in these areas addresses the most urgent requirements. Accordingly, stakeholders are kindly requested to provide their views regarding the above topics and specifically regarding:

· the current needs of stakeholders for open international standards for electronic international trade data messages
· which standards stakeholders would like UN/CEFACT to deliver as priorities
· the level of knowledge that stakeholders have in the CCL
· the usability or otherwise of the CCL 

· the technical specifications that underpin message assembly and assure messages. 
UN/CEFACT intends to prepare a report on its findings by the end of February 2010.   

To facilitate responses to these questions, stakeholders are invited to complete the online questionnaire at http://ebgtgapanalysis.limequery.org/index.php?sid=78745&lang=en. Responses need not necessarily be limited to the specific questions asked in the questionnaire but can also include more general issues.
It would be appreciated if stakeholders could kindly provide their responses to this questionnaire by 28 February 2010 at the latest to the secretariat at <Rajan.Dhanjee@unece.org>, cc to Mr. Peter Amstutz (Bureau Vice-Chair) at <Peter.Amstutz@dcma.mil>.    
